
Copernicue Exhibition Hall of the Collegium Maiue, 

Uni~ereit~ of Krakow, where Nicholas Copernicus was 

a student from 1491 to 1494. 

C(!Jhe Embassy of the Polish People's Republic 

has the honor to call to your attention 

the world-wide commemoration in 1953 of 

the 410th anniversary of the death of the great 

Polish astronomer, Nicholas Copernicus. Be­

cause Poland was then under Nazi occupation, 

it was unable to commemorate the 400th 

anniversary in 1943. 

Among the many notable events planned
 

IS the publication of a new edition in Latin
 

and Polish of "De revolutionibus orbium
 

coelestium libri vr, based upon an original
 

manuscript of the major work of Copernicus.
 

We should be most happy to provide any
 

further information desired.
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